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Get ready for great quilting fun this summer as the 2014 Row By Row Experience 
comes to Maryland! You’ll be able to go from shop to shop as you travel (New 
York and Pennsylvania, too) from July 1st through September 2nd and collect 
patterns for a great row-by-row quilt with the theme Sew A Season. The first 

quilter who brings a completed quilt using at least 8 different rows into a 
participating quilt shop by October 31, 2014 will win 25 fat quarters. (Each shop 

will make this award, but only 1 per shop!) 

We’ve designed our row and Jackie is working on our model and pattern this 
month. You’ll be able to see the finished product in June! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


